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Dear Friends,

The Shasta Land Trust is excited to present you with our very first Annual Report for 2014-15. The past year 
has brought many exciting changes and great accomplishments from hiring new staff and moving into a new 
office, developing a new website and monthly eNews, to acquiring the Great Shasta Rail Trail and beginning 
work on protecting an additional 33,000 acres of land. The Shasta Land Trust is successful because of you. 

You make it possible for us to protect the places people love throughout the North State. Those of us who 
live, work, or play in the North State are familiar with its rolling hills and oak woodlands, working agricultural 
ranches and extensive rangeland, world-class fly fishing along the Fall River and Hat Creek, and amazing 
trails for mountain biking, hiking, and horseback riding. The Shasta Land Trust is dedicated to conserving this 
extraordinary legacy so that generations to come can experience the North State that we all love and enjoy 
today.

As we reflect back upon this remarkable year, we’re grateful for the many supporters, donors, and partners 
who helped further our mission of local land conservation. Our work is far from finished. With your continued 
support, we can protect not only more land but also the legacy and beauty of the North State.

Please enjoy this report and all that you’ve made possible. 

Sincerely,

Anne K. Murphy
Executive Director
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Board of Directors

John Stokes, Chair
Debra Townsend, Vice Chair
Gregg Werner, Secretary/Treasurer
Karen Coffey
Aaron Hatch
Terry Thomas

Staff

Anne Murphy, Executive Director
Anne Thomas, Development Director
Susan Partridge, Office Manager

We invite you to join the Shasta Land 
Trust and its supporters as we ensure 
significant properties remain intact 
and open to protect water quality and 
working agricultural lands and to provide 
wildlife habitat and recreation.
 
When you donate to the Shasta Land 
Trust, please be assured that we keep our 
operating costs at a minimum in order to 
be efficient and thoughtful in managing 
the financial resources that we have been 
given. Over 82% of your gift goes directly 
to supporting our on-the-ground land 
conservation program. 

Please renew your commitment and 
donate to the Shasta Land Trust today.

Thank you.

The Shasta Land Trust Needs Your Support
Help us reach our goal of $80,000 to preserve local land
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Over the past year, Shasta Land Trust has been actively protecting land in two important focus areas, the Cow Creek Watershed 

and Fall River Valley.  We also collaborated with our partners to realize the vision for the 80-mile Great Shasta Rail Trail.

Great Shasta Rail Trail

Extending from Burney to McCloud, 

the Great Shasta Rail Trail is an 

important new community resource 

that supports local heritage and 

culture and boosts the economic 

and social vitality of communities in 

Siskiyou and Shasta Counties.

The Shasta Land Trust was deeply 

involved in the development of 

the trail concept and our staff 

negotiated complicated transactions 

necessary to acquire the 80-mile rail 

corridor. 

Conserving Local Lands

Triple B Ranch

This past year, we celebrated the 

permanent protection of the 600-acre 

Triple B Ranch and its grasslands, blue 

oak woodlands, and abundant open 

space along both sides of South Cow 

Creek and Old Cow Creek. Fall-run 

Chinook salmon are known to occur 

on the property, and adult steelhead 

have been documented in both 

creeks. Springs, swales, vernal pools, 

ponds, and other seasonal wetlands 

are located throughout the ranch.

Stewardship Council

Shasta Land Trust was selected as the 

conservation easement holder for 15 

projects with the Pacific Forest and 

Watershed Lands Stewardship Council 

and PG&E, totaling nearly 33,000 acres 

in Shasta County. Located primarily 

within our two focus areas of the Cow 

Creek Watershed and the Fall River 

Valley, these properties are connected 

through large habitat corridors and 

allow us to build landscape scale 

connections to significant lands.
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Stewardship
Protecting the places you love…forever

Annual Monitoring
With each property we conserve, the Shasta Land Trusts accepts the long-term responsibility 
to protect that land and its conservation values into the future.  We monitor annually. 

Stewardship Team
Our Stewardship Team puts in many hours and hard work, providing service to our community 
and the City of Redding to help maintain trails, parks, and open space. This year the team also 
helped clear culverts and prepare the Great Shasta Rail Trail for public access and recreation. 

Restoration
We partnered with Ducks Unlimited at the Fall River Ranch to enhance wetlands and with the 
Sacramento River Watershed Action Group to address erosion problems on Hathaway Ranch.
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The Wildways Program
This popular series of fundraising events is a special way for people 
to contribute to the preservation of significant lands in far northern 
California. The Wildways events feature some of the most unique 
and interesting outings in the North State! 

Hosted by volunteers and supporters, all proceeds from ticket sales 
of Wildways events support our mission to conserve local land. 
We raised over $45,000 from ticket sales over the past year.

Volunteers
Over 130 volunteers put in an impressive 1,750 hours over the past 
year donating their time and talents.

A huge thank you to all of our volunteers who completed a wide 
variety of essential activities, including monitoring conservation 
easements, representing the land trust at area festivals and events, 
landscaping, trail and river cleanups, planning and hosting Wildways 
events, and stuffing envelopes. 

Connecting People and Places
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Expenses  $604,000

Revenue  $672,000

General & Administrative - $32,000

Fundraising - $73,000

Land Conservation - $499,000

Donations - $45,000

Special Events - $55,000

Operating Grants - $92,000

Land Conservation Grants - $480,000

5%

12%

83%

8%
7%

71%

14%

Measures of Success July 1, 2014 - June 30, 2015
Your Contributions Make Our Work Possible 

Conservation
1255 Acres conserved in 2014-2015
1 Public access project completed:  

Great Shasta Rail Trail
23,947 All-time acres preserved
2 Acquisitions/assisted projects

13 Conservation easements

Support
315 Donors in 2014-2015

3 Staff + 2 open positions
6 Board of Directors

Stewardship
13 Conservation Easements to Monitor

4 Adopted Trails and Parks 

Events
19 Wildways Events

1 Kickoff
130 Volunteers - 1,750 hours!
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Benefactors $1,000+
Marilyn Hickle & Mel Stone
Shasta Community College
Dave Short & Kathleen Gilman
David & Claudette Civalier
Gregg Werner & 
Susan Whitaker
Dave & Barbara Klasson
David & Judy Bush
Francis & Ann Duchi
Richard & Tammy Douse
Tom O`Mara & Alice Wilkinson
Don & Tracci Benner
Ron & Marilyn Chiodo
Linda Wright & Donald Owen
The Nature Conservancy
Scott Keyes
Dennis & Sherrill Bambauer
Jill Halvorsen
Chuck Henderson, Red River 
Forests LLC
Allen & Kathy Kost
Steven McCanne
Lillian Nelson
Ceceli Wilhelmi

Conservators $500+
John & Debbie Stokes
Chris & Billie Harvey
Randy & Noel Bush
Muffy Berryhill
Steven & Nancy Russell
Jeff & Dee Haynes
Mark & Margaret Wood
Warren & Tara Swanson
Don & Cathy Koch
Terry Applegate & 
Mari Ennis-Applegate
Rick & Lynne Bonetti
Dave & Mey Bunte
Norman & Kelley Verhoog
Sheila & Lowell Barnes
Gary & Belinda Sanda
Warren & Colleen Lytle
Marilyn & Terry Thomas
Lawrence & Judy Johnson
David & Lisa Phillips
Jim & Mary Rickert
Tom & Gretchen Stone
Burton & Jan Brockett
Jeff Collins, CPA
T. James Fisher, Attorney
Dan & Sara Frost
Marcia Morrison
David & Andrea Scott
Mary Speigle
Gillian Trumbull

Stewards $250+
Bob & Barbara Cross
Lee & Gail Leonard
Carolyn & Robert Bond
Joel & Jaclyn Kwiatkowski
Lang Dayton
Koen & Allison Breedveld
Winfield & Lisa Henn

Nancy & Jim Wilson
Karen Little
Robert & Della Martin
Paul & Stephanie Stremple
Kimberly Percifield
Bob & Diane Madgic
Terri & Jay Thesken
Ronald Reece
Susan Wilson
Steve & Angelia Boero
Cynthia & Bob Castner
John Fecher
Richard & Sandra Johnson
Doug & Susan Mandel
Lois Sweeney
Diane Hawthorne
Judy & Ken Price
Nancy & Tom Ruffner
Linda Samuels
Debbie Townsend
Howard & Deidra Schweitzer
Pam Sanchez
Bob & Jean Blankenship
David Gerard
Richard Gregory
Mission Linen Supply
Robert & Marcia Keeline
Liz Leach
Ben Miles & Melina Taylor
Bob & Mary Nash, Nash Ranch
Diana & Ross Peacock
Allen Peterson
Lee & Judy Salter
Jessie Shields
Brian Sindt & Barbara Hays
Joel Stratte-McClure
North Valley Distributing
John & Betty Twitchell
Carolyn & Jim Warnemuende

Guardians $75+
Elin Klaseen & Robert Prokop
Adrienne Cowling
Claudia Brousseau
Kit Harvey
Matthew Edwards
Francie Sullivan & 
Dick Roseberry
Libby & Ted Carr
Sharon & Bob Salpas
Dorothy & Juan Tello
Barbara & Kelly Pierce
Bill Oliver
Larry & Sherron Jackson
Robert Kinkead
Tom & Sue Morehouse
John & Kathy Di Perry
Dave & Eleanor Barnes
Terry & Allan Craig
Wilson Curle & 
Linda Carpenter
Patricia Payne
Frank & Cynthia Schabarum
David Shoffner’s Auto Sales
Tom Burnham
Sandy Dubose
Debbie Lupeika &
Tim MacLean
Mark & Denise Mills
Antonio & Dana Reis
Priscilla Brutlag
Leimone & Todd Waite
Vicki Sharp
Gary & Marcy Lauben
Rick & Cynthia Bennetts
Ron & Faith Lane
Jane Elmore
Clay & Susie Harvey
Jack & Kristen Schreder

Daryl & Penny Harris
Lynda Burkhalter
Pat Liebert
Fred & Debbie Moffitt
Ceil Harvey & Kim Healey
Patricia Crow
Susan Salvesen
Dave & Sally Capp
Karen Coffey
Steve & Eda Ebe
Ken & Robyne Hartman
Sandy Tincher & Walt Cole
Linda & Tony Lucero
Carolyn Furnish, MA, LMFT
Jenis Openshaw
Rickert Ranch LLC
Lyda Alward
Sue Asbill
Kathy & John Barry
Dennis Boatner
Lewis & Sheana Butler
Kathy & Steve Callan
John & Marian Chandler
Robert & Beatrice Currie
Harry Daniell
Henry & Patricia Demo
Laurie Erskine-Farley & 
Rex Farley
Jan & Tom Gandy
Lou & Diane Gerard
John Haynes
Don & Lois Jacobs
Karen Keating-Jahr & 
Steven Jahr
Janet Landles
Roger & Janel Longnecker
Andy & Nancy Main
Sylvia & Bob Marchi
Rebecca & Duane Mason
Marcia & Robert McKenzie

Thank you to our Supporters and Donors 2014-2015
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Jim & Mary Middleton
Joann Moore & Ray Manley
Patrick Moriarty
Will Murray
Andrew Myers
Don & Joan Neptune
Russ & Anne Peterson
Dan Rossi
Lynda Scheben & Paul Blackwell
Ken & Susan Seamans
Sandi & Brad Shearer
Mary Stegall
Dan Suther
Holly & Tom Voorhees-Pasquini
Sally Wells
James White
Marlene Woods
Richard & Donna Bersbach
Wenda Cote
Rod & Joyce Evans
Doug & Margie Hansen
Peggy Herndon
Nels Klaseen
Anne Murphy
Vera Neal
Bonnie Sterling
Burt & Joyce Bundy
Robert Christoph
Sandra Fecher
Annie Goheen
Bill & Susan Keller
Karin Lilienbecker & John Deaton
Rev. David Robinson
Will & Jane Wittmann
Pamela & Gary Woodward
Larry & Bonnie Boisclaire
Melissa Buciak
Bill & Rebecca Cileo
Cathy & Bruce Makinson
Joe & Alice Montgomery
Susan & Jerry Partridge
Sue Ralston

Susan Weale & Charles 
Meinershagen
Connie Word

Supporters $50+
Gerald Bendix
Elizabeth & Pedro Betancourt
Jim & Debbie Huber
Michael Klasson & Katherine Holmes
Lynn Thibeault
Judy Williams
Kathryn McDonald
Lin Stewart
Dorothy Appledoorn
Carl & Lupe Arness
Bob Bailey
James & Marlys Barbosa
Richard Baumann
Melita Bena
Pete Berkowitz & Lisa Dice
Toby Bodeen
Ryan Brewster
Judy Cassidy
Troy & Leeana Clegg
John & Ann Coe
Steven & Caryl Conley
Ann & Den Corrin
Dean & Syd Davis
Sandra & Jason Dotzenrod
Norma Earl
Gwen Gibbs
Greg & Kay Gibson
Patty Gomez
McCloud Local First Network
Bill Haedrich
Sheila Hall
Vickie Hall
Egon & Judi Harrasser
Dennis & Heidi Heiman
Francesca Huntsman
Miriam Johnson
Richard & Paula Kahler

Sharon Kennedy
Gene & Gwen Knaebel
Cookies Cuttery
Michael & Melanie Lander
Barbara Lapp
Ronald & Karina Lapp
David Ledger
Rush & Hollie Lenroot
Robert & Elizabeth Madison
Barbara Marchi
Karen Maynor
Missy McArthur
Lon & Cindy McCasland
Barbara McClaskey
Beatrice Nevins
Kim & Paul Niemer
Joann Packard
Charles Darby Rauch
Peggy & Pat Rebol
Richard & Chrisida Regnart
Donald B. Rhodes, O.D.
Robert & Margrid Rock
Dan Scollon & Kim Stempien
Carolyn Singh
Henry & Elizabeth Slowik
Dabney Smith
Randall & Judy Smith
Sara Sundquist
Brian Sway & Susanne Rockwell
Susan & Skip Tescher
Martha Tinkler
Harry Tully
Russell & Patricia Vellines
Alex & Sally von Dachenhausen
Dale & Jane Bagley
John Kinion
Bud Lackie
Linda Lou Lafranchise
Frank & Michelle Barnard
Peggie Linville
Ken & Julie Partsch
Bruce Ross

Gifts in Memory of:

We have made every effort to 
list our supporters and donors 
accurately. If you find an error, 

please call the office 
at 530.241.7886.

* Indicates supporters in 
our Monthly Giving Circle
 

Paul Caster
Leonard Nelson

Terry Shields

Nola Wade
Laurie & Don Burk
Melisa Castro
Paula Crumpton
Shannon Diego-Ruelas
Heather Hennessey & Randy Haynes
Rhonda Joyce
Susan Vanderwerf
Ryan & Avery Lytle
David & Tina Bartle
Jack & Mary Chandler
Tom & Darlene McGowan
Fred & Linda Quigley
Paulette Gooch
Michelle Maupin-Cornelius
George & Lynn Swendiman
Rosemary Thomas
Henry Little
John Livingston
Katie & Paul Connaughton

A very special thank you 
to our supporters who 
donated valuable in-kind
products and services.
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Working Agricultural Lands

We will continue to work with willing landowners to protect land for its continued agricultural use and also for an increased quality 

of life for everyone in the region. Conservation easements preserve important ranchland and support local foods, maintain the character 

of our rural community, and assure that ranching continues into the future.  

Water & Wildlife Habitat

We will continue to develop our special focus areas in the Cow Creek Watershed and the Fall River Valley for the high quality lands, 

wildlife habitat, and clear, clean water found there.  Clint Snyder, Assistant Executive Officer of the Central Valley Water Board says:

	  Cow Creek and its numerous tributaries are experiencing increasing pressure from a variety of land uses, not to mention those 		

	  added by the current drought.  I applaud the Shasta Land Trust for their dedication to protecting this sensitive watershed. Those 	

	  efforts will help to reduce long-term demands on the water supply, therefore sustaining flows for aquatic species and other wildlife.

Public Access & Recreation

The Shasta Land Trust was chosen by the Pacific Forest and Watershed Lands Stewardship Council and PG&E as the trusted partner

to permanently protect 33,000 acres of spectacular natural places and riparian corridors in our region.  All of this acreage will have 

public access and opportunities for people to visit, hike, and relax.  We will implement these exciting new projects in the next two years.

Looking Ahead
Together we will build a legacy for future generations

Your support makes our 
collective success possible.
We Thank You.
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Shasta Land Trust conserves the beauty, 
character, and diversity of significant lands 
in far northern California. 



info@shastalandtrust.org530.241.7886
Contact us!

eNews   Volunteer   Donate
Join us!

shastalandtrust.org

SHASTA LAND TRUST
preserving the places you love 
for future generations to enjoy

1768 west street, redding, california 96001
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